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Articles for March 

and April are due by 

February 1, 2018 

JANUARY—FEBRUARY 2018 

Center Phone : 385-3780 

CENTER OPEN  MON—FRI 9A—4P 

Transporta!on: 721-4330 

GREEN TOWNSHIP SENIOR CITIZENS ACTIVITIES INC 

PRESIDENT:  

ED HENN 

VICE PRESIDENT:  
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My name is Ed Henn, the president elect. 

A brief history of myself.  I was president here 

from 2002 thru 2008 and Vice President for 4 

years before that.   

My wife Dottie and I ran the dances and newsletter for 10 

years. 

I was the President of a number of organizations over the 

years.  I am an exercise nut, swimming and lifting weights. 

Thank you for electing me. 

 Ed Henn 

Letter from the President 

 

 

UPDATING TELESCOPE  

I am updating our GTSC Activity Contact List.  If anyone knows of 
any change that is needed, please e-mail Mary Beth Winters,  

m.b.winters@hotmail.com or put in the box located in the office  

labeled “NEWSLETTER”  Thank you! 

Inclement Weather Policy 

We are CLOSED if Northwest Schools are CLOSED. If there is a  

delay scheduled activities will occur at the center, unless informed  

differently by your group’s leader. 
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. HAMILTON COUNTY PARKS PRESENTATION 

MARY DRAPER INGLES  

WEDNESDAY JANUARY 10, FROM 10:30 TILL 

11:30 

A pioneer woman who at age twenty-three and  

pregnant was taken captive by the Shawnee Indian’s.  She  

lived with the Shawnee Indian’s for months until she finally es-

caped following a thousand mile trail to freedom.  

 
 AARP Tax Aide 

We will have AARP volunteers pre-

paring taxes on-site again this year 

starting in February. You must have 

an appointment and should call early 

to get placed on the schedule. We 

will begin to take appointments after 

the first of the year. You can call  

Allison the Center Manager at Green 

Township at 513-385-3780 to  

schedule your time and date after 

the first of the year. The appoint-

ments will start in February and will 

be on Fridays in the main room at the  

center.  

.  GREEN TOWNSHIP SENIOR TRIPS 

HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERY-

ONE!!!! 

There will not be any trips  

scheduled for January or February! 

See everyone in March 

COMPUTER CLASS 

Join us for friendly question an answer session 
about computers, laptops, tablets 
or kindle if you like. 

January 3rd and 17th:  1:30 – 3:00 
PM        

BOWLING 

 

The Green Township Bowling League 
has two openings for their winter 
league (September - March).  If inter-
ested, please contact Charles Cornish 
at 574-2222 

GOLF LEAGUE 

WOODLAND GOLF COURSE – 

THURSDAY’S 9:00AM 

Signup starts in February 2018, to sign up for 
this year’s 20 hole golf league at Woodland. 
Contact: Chuck Bredestege at 508-4397 
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Healthy Image 

Thinking about losing weight after all of those  
 

   Holiday Parties?   

The Green Township Healthy Image group meets every Friday at 10:30, weigh 

in starts at 930 followed by the meeting with lots of healthy information,  

motivation and laughter to help keep you on tract. 

For more information, call Pat Mayer 741-3058 

SINGLE’S   
Friday January 5, at 1:00PM -2:00PM - Single’s Planning Meeting.  Join us in the GTSC 

Craft Room.  Bring any ideas of things we can do.  *New Members Welcome* 

Wednesday January 10, 10:30-11:30 – Hamilton County Parks presentation.  Open to 

all.  See more information in telescope…  

Tuesday January 16 – Lunch at BW 3’s OYO – meet at 11:30 - Stone Creek (by 

Northgate). Call Dianne for reservations. 

****Note day and time change****Thursday January 25 at 12:00 PM   Single’s 

game day – OYO bring your lunch or we will order pizza. Bring your games 

Friday February 2, at 1:00PM -2:00PM - Single’s Planning Meeting.  Join us in the 

GTSC Craft Room.  Bring any ideas of things we can do.   *New Members Welcome 

Friday February 16 – 11:30 -OYO- Chinese New Year celebration – Golden Dragon, White 

Oak Shopping Center.  Call Dianne for reservations. 

Sunday February 18 – 3:00pm – Westwood First Presbyterian Church – Heather Mac-

Thail and Cincinnati Pops Organ and Brass. 

February 23 – Single’s game day – 1PM – Bring your games 

Please bring a can good to our meeting to donate to Sissy’s Pantry.   

 Thank you.    Dianne Bronnert  245-2990 

MOVIES ON THE BIG SCREEN 

      MOVIE STARTS AT 1:00PM, WE WILL PROVIDE THE POPCORN 
 

JANUARY: Friday, January 12, 2018 – “Stronger” - This inspirational  

docudrama recounts the true story of Jeff Bauman, who lost both of his legs during the  

Boston Marathon bombing in 2013. Afterward, Bauman faces a long road  

to recovery and must turn to his loved ones for support. 

FEBRUARY:  No movie February – AARP Tax Prep. 
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VARIETY SHOW  

Saturday Night Dance   

Welcome 2018 

Happy 2018 to one and all!! 

     

Just a reminder: There will NOT be a Saturday 

Dance in January. 

Everyone present had a fun time on New Years Eve.  

Our thanks to all who made the night a success. 

Saturday, February 10th will be our 

Valentine’s Day Dance.   

So bring your sweetie and have a 

good time. 

             Band TBA (watch GTSC bulletin Board) 

  Doors open at 6:30 – 10:30 

Tickets are at the door - Members: $5.00. Non-

members: $7.00.  

Nancy Thinnes 404-5213 

 

LET US KNOW IF YOU WOULD BE INTERESTED!!!!!         

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN BEING A PART OF A VARIETY 
SHOW WITH FRIENDS, GRANDKIDS, ALONE OR OTHER?  

(SINGING, DANCING, TELL JOKES, ETC..)   

IF INTERESTED…….   

CALL ALLISON 385-3780 OR DIANNE BRONNERT 245-2990, 

AND LET THEM KNOW.  

SUN-

SHINE  

REPORT 

October  

Get Well:  

Larry Schafer, 

Marian Schwartz, 

Peggy Ferneding,   

Sue Weber 

Mary Ann Hewald,  

JoAnn Zitt  

Lucille Lampert,  

Joyce Schwab 

Sympathy 

Family of Theresa Geiger 

Anniversary: 

Butch & Eva Guy – 55 years 

Don & Judy Cox - 62 years 

William & Mary Williams – 55 

years 

 November 2018 

Get Well: 

Bill Bacher, 
Don Froehle 

Mary Schaffer 
Margie Sander 

Sympathy: 

Wanda Dornette (Loss of her 
son)  
Jan Garner (Loss of her hus-
band Tom)  
Doris Schemer (Loss of her 
husband)                                                

Thinking of you: 

Marci Nastold 

Millie Hill 

Anniversary: 

Bob & Millie Koenig – 66 
years 

 

Please keep me in-

formed. 
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WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNER 

Wednesday Night Dinners…January 24 & February 28 
 

Happy New Year to All.  I hope that you had a wonderful Christmas with your Fami-

ly.  This is always a very exciting time of the year, as we end 2017 and look forward 

to the new year with great anticipation.  We got together and tried to plan good  

dinners and entertainment that we would all enjoy.  Thanks for your participation  

in the past.   

 

January 24 -  We look forward to having LaRosa’s famous Lasagna, salads, rolls and 

desserts.  Chris Cusentino & Jeff Roberts will entertain us with their Guitar and 

Banjo.   They put a fun twist to any occasion with their humor and interactive  

performance.  

 

 February 28 -  Hammann’s Catering will feed us well with their Beef Tip and  

Noodles.  Along with tossed salad, seasoned Green Beans, rolls and dessert.  We  

will be entertained by Bill Groh.  Bill says “I want people to feel like they’re  

hearing the original artist. I want you to close your eyes and see Sinatra or Darin.” 

Well, I look forward to your participation at the dinners in 2018.  It is always a good 

occasion when you can eat a great dinner, be with old and new friends, enjoy being 

entertained by talented people, and just have fun being together.  Thanks again to 

all the volunteers who make the Dinners a success. 

 

Carol Yoder 

Members: $10. *Non-members: $11.  Tickets are sold in the office, and, they must 

be purchased by noon the Friday before the dinner. 

Happy Anniversary 
 

If you are a member of the GT 
Seniors and are celebrating a 

Wedding  Anniversary  
of 50 years or more, Please let 

us know.  
 

Steve and Karen  

Steigelman  

52 years on  

February 26, 2018. 

FREE COFFEE 

 

 

 

 

THE BOARD VOTED TO 

GIVE FREE COFFEE TO ALL 

MEMBERS FOR THE YEAR 

OF 2018. 
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MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

Just a word of warning about membership renewal. 

You only have until January 31, 2018 to renew your 2018 membership without incurring the addi-
tional $2.50 registration fee.   

   Until January 31, you can renew your membership for 2018 at the rate of $8.00 for a 
Green township resident.   For a non-Green Township resident, it is $12.00.  

   After January 31, 2018, the cost will be $10.50 for a Green Township resident and $14.50 
for a non Green Township resident. Also, if you have a change of address, please notify the office 
of the change.  

               Carol Pennekamp, Membership Chair 

 

GREEN TOWNSHIP SENIOR CENTER BOOK CLUB: 

JANUARY 
Date: 01/16/2018  - Start Time: 10:00 AM:  
Come and discuss a good book with us at the Green Township Senior Center. We will be dis-
cussing Bear and the Nightingale by Katherine Arden. Selections available at the library.  

FEBRUARY 
Date: 02/20/2018 - Start Time: 10:00 AM:  
Come and discuss a good book with us at the Green Township Senior Center. We will be dis-
cussing Chilbury Ladies Choir by Jennifer Ryan.  Selections available at the library.  

 

MONFORT HEIGHTS LIBRARY  

LECTURE:  BLACK CITIZENS OF HISTORIC CINCINNATI: 

Date: 02/26/2018 - Start Time: 6:30 PM  

This lecture encompasses teachers, preachers, artists, scientists, inventors, soldiers, newspa-
permen, historians and even hairdressers and a Medal of Honor recipient. Learn about Black 
citizens who made a difference in 1800s Cincinnati - for both black and white citizens. Hear the 
stories behind some of today’s Cincinnati landmark churches, schools, social organizations, Civil 
War sites and art legacies. Presented by the Cincinnati Museum Center Speak. 

QUICK CRAFTS: 

JANUARY 
Date: 01/15/2018—Start Time: 6:00 PM  
Learn a new crafting skill and work on a 1 hour project: Learn how to do a photo transfer onto 

canvas! Registration is REQUIRED.  

FEBRUARY 
Date: 02/19/2018— Start Time: 6:00 PM  
Learn a new crafting skill and work on a 1 hour project: – Join us to create a unique metal 

stamped item! Please call 369-4472 if you have any questions. Registration is REQUIRED 
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Whiteoak@mullaneyrx.com 

513-587-1474 

Hours:  

Mon - Fri: 9:00 A - 7:00 P 

Sat: 9:00 A - 3:00P 

NEW TO GTSC 
    

COMMUNITY WRITER 

A Community writers group is 

forming at GTSC. 

We are a social friendly group who enjoys 
sharing writing with each other.  Some of us 
compose short stories and essays.  A majori-
ty write of their childhood memories.  We wel-
come historical fiction, sport stories, even po-
etry.  We will be meeting on Tuesdays at 
1:00PM, and invite both men and women to 
come and join our group.  If you are interest-
ed, call Noel Zeiser 979-4694 

Thursday night Supper Club 

 (no supper club till March 2018) 

BALANCE FALL  

PREVENTION & FITNESS 

CLASS AT GREEN TOWN-

SHIP SENIOR CENTER 

Start the New Year with classes to  
Improve your balance.  More information 
to be provided at the Senior Center in the 
next few weeks. 
Class Sponsored by Guenthner Physical 
Therapy with locations in White Oak & 
Bridgetown. 
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5527 Cheviot Road (Near North Bend Rd.) 

513-385-0511 

 

Directors: Bob & Karen Mihovk, Frank Rosenacker, 

Chirs “Rudy” Rudolph, Kurt Rosenacker, Megan Jacob 

Bring this in for15% discount off of your next 

purchase. 
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Contact us at 513-385-3780 www.greentwp.org 

Green Township Senior 

Ci!zens Ac!vi!es, Inc. 

3620 Epley Lane 

Cincinna!, Ohio 45247 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

Call for a Free In Home Consultation  


